Teri Lehrke, WCPC, City Clerk
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
Phone (608) 789-7510

Fax (608) 789-7552
www.cityoflacrosse.org

February 23, 2015

The Honorable Mayor
And Common Council Members

Re:  15-0105 Resolution approving reimbursement of costs to convert Hanover Direct
sewer system.

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Board of Public Works considered the above matter at their meeting today, and
recommended the same be adopted.

Sincerely,
Tim Kabat, President
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